
    

St. Paul’s Church of England (A) Primary School 
    Emsworth Crescent 

Pendeford 
Wolverhampton 

WV9 5NR 
 
 
 
 

 
Headteacher: Mrs J. Ferretti 
Telephone No: 01902 558621 
Email: stpaulsprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
Website: www.stpaulscofeprimaryschool.co.uk 

Monday 25th September 2023 
 

Reading and Phonic (RWI) Workshops 
 

Dear Reception and KS1 Parents / Carers,  
 
At St Paul’s, we are committed to supporting all pupils in the early stages of learning how to 
read to ensure their future success. Therefore, we are writing to invite you to our Parent Reading 
/ Phonics Workshop. This workshop will have a number of aims and will provide information 
about: 
 

• Why reading is such an important part of the curriculum 
• How we teach phonics and early reading in the EYs & KS1 - RWI 
• How reading is taught across school 
• How you can support your child effectively at home 

 
The sessions will be led by Mr. Davis-Powell and will last for approximately one hour, 
refreshments will be included. We are running the same workshop twice to try and 
accommodate parent availability.  
 
 Time of Workshops: 

Monday 9th October 2023 2pm 

5pm 

 
We look forward to seeing you at our workshops; thank you for your continued support.  
 
Mr. L Davis-Powell 
 
(Deputy Headteacher & Reading Leader)  
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